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Pam Healy/ Outreach 203-261-0289 

Fuel Assistance: I am currently assisting with ABCD Fuel Applications call to 

make your appointment. 

New To Medicare: Thursday September 20th 5:30-7pm. Lisa Alhabal from SWCAA 

will be presenting at the Easton Public Library. This presentation is for both the 

newbies and for those who are not so new but still have questions. Refreshments 

will be served. Please call me to reserve your spot. 

Individual Appointments for Medicare Annual Enrollment Period: Tuesday 

October 23rd 10-2 & Thursday November 15th 10-2 in the ESC computer room. Call 

me to reserve half hour appointment time. 

Teen Tech:  Tuesdays 10/9, 10/16, 10/23  2:30-3:30.  Barlow students will be 

coming in after school for a series of hands on help for mastering your iphone, 

ipad, laptop, social media,apps.  We will also have the desktop computers 

available.  Call me to sign up. 

Small Group Tour With Lunch At The Newly Opening Sturges Ridge of Fairfield: I 

will be taking a group of seniors to check out this new senior living option. Exact 

details TBD but call me now so that I can put you on my list to contact with info. 

Seeking Shelf Stable Donations For The Food Closet: Low Sodium Soup, Rice, 

Canned Fruit, Mac& Cheese, Tuna, Peanut butter,jelly, Canned tomato products 

and jarred sauce, oatmeal,pancake mix, syrup, salad dressing, condiments, coffee, 

hot chocolate, baking mixes, oil, sugar , flour, granola bars, soap, shampoo, 

toothpaste.  Please Be Mindful Of Expiration Dates.  Drop off donations at the 

senior center on Tues, wed or Thursday.  

If you know someone who could benefit from our food closet please encourage 

them to contact me. 


